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Governor Dayton Proclaims April 15-22 Minnesota Student and 
Service-Learning Week 
(St. Paul, MN) – To acknowledge and highlight the enthusiastic contributions young people of 
Minnesota have made to their communities and to celebrate America’s tradition of service, 
Governor Mark Dayton has proclaimed the week of April 15-22, 2011, to be Minnesota Student 
and Service-Learning Week.   

Through the practice of service-learning, more than 240,000 Minnesota students are transforming 
their classrooms, schools and communities while providing the nation with a model of engaged 
student citizenship.  

Governor Dayton recognizes the youth, parents, teachers, schools and communities who have 
shown the best possible example of response to the duties of citizenship, with the hope that they 
remain ever sensitive to the call of public service.  

Read the proclamation. 
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